
Diary Dates 

November: 

1-2 Parents Meetings 

14 Photos - Individual & Sibling 

28 Nasal Flu Vaccination 

December: 

12 Nativity Performance 

13 Nativity Performance 

19 School Closes for Christmas at 

1.30pm 

20 INSET 

__________________________________________ 

********** 2019********** 

January: 

7 Start of Spring Term 1  

February: 

18-22 HALF TERM 

25 Start of Spring Term 2  

April: 

4 School closes for Easter at 1.30 

5 INSET 

23 Start of Summer Term 1  

May: 

1 School closed for May Day 

6 Bank Holiday - school closed 

27-31 HALF TERM 

June: 

3 INSET 

4 Start of Summer Term 2  

July: 

25 School closes for Summer        

at 1.30 

 

Grenville Road, Padstow, Cornwall PL28 8EX                   Tel: 01841 532510                             Head of School: Kate Whitford 

Help us to become nit-free—please check your child’s hair this weekend 

Polite Reminder Regarding Medicines 

Please note that any medication must be 

brought in to the Office by an adult and 

a form completed before we are able to 

dispense it during the school day.  If it is 

a prescribed medicine then we will also 

require the original packaging to be  

provided. 

Swimming 
Year 5 start swimming lessons next week,     

Tuesday 6th November.  Please make sure 

that you have returned your 

completed   consent form. 

Pebble Competition 

Thank you and well done to everyone who took part.  The entries were all 

amazing!  Please remember to come and collect your pebble from the    

table in the reception area and take them home with you or you could  

include #PadstowRocks on your pebble and hide it around the town for 

other people to find.  More information regarding this can be found at 

the  Padstow Rocks (including the Camel Trail) Group on Facebook. 

The winner for the Children’s category is Anya Y6 (£5 Tesco gift card) 

for her ‘Never Forget’ design and for the Adult’s category is Jane Wroe 

(a piece of artwork of choice by Vanessa at Ebb & Flo Padstow) for her 

‘Orca Whale’ design.  Prizes will be handed out in Assembly today. 

Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination - Reception to Year 5 
Please remember to complete and return your consent form for 

your child’s annual nasal flu vaccination which is taking place on 

28th November 2018. 
 

Please click  on the following link to access the consent form 

online:  

www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/flu  

 

Please ensure you quote the full Unique School Reference Code 

which is  

PADSTOW SCHOOL  

EE137183 
 

If you are having problems accessing this form online, there are 

paper copies available at the office. 

http://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/flu


School Values Certificate Winners: 

Year R: Esme 

Year 1:  Lily 

Year 2:  Charlie 

Year 3:  Poppy 

Year 4: Sophie 

Year 5:  Zac 

Year 6:  Finley, Jack, Oscar, Imogen, Ruby               

  & Grace 

 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 
 

 

Year R: Grace 

Year 1:   Eadie 

Year 2:   Samuel P 

Year 3:   Jasmine 

Year 4:   Ethan 

Year 5:   Olivia 
  

Happiness Team Work Friendship Communication Freedom  

Curiosity Honesty Trust Kindness Respect Healthy Resilience  

Ambition Community Individuality Perseverance 

Show good  

manners at all times 
  

Follow instructions 

with thought & care 
 

Show care & respect 

for everyone  

&  

everything 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 
 

 

*    Taylor (Y3)  *    
 

 

We have also awarded numerous certificates to 

children for their reading, writing and maths as well 

as Green Cards and specific class certificates 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98.21% 93.57% 99.01% 100% 94.74% 96.57% 84.66% 

Attendance 

Congratulations Year 3 

You are our attendance winners this week! 

Homework Projects 
Homework projects are to be brought into 

school on Monday 17th December.  There 

will be a Celebration Assembly for the      

children to see the projects for each class 

that morning.  Each classes project will be 

linked to their topic this term and further  

details will be sent home at a later date. 

 



Request: 
As paper and printing costs are increasing all the time, could you please let us know if you would be 

happy to receive the Newsletter by email only rather than a paper copy? 

 

Please return the Reply Slip below to the Office as soon as possible indicating your preference. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Newsletter Preference 
   

 YES - I am happy to receive the Newsletter by Email only  

 NO - I would prefer to continue to receive a paper copy     

 

 

  Name of Child  __________________________________________________________   Year  ____________ 

 

 Parent/Carer Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 Signed ______________________________________________           Date ___________________________ 

 


